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Hazel Happenings Volume #4 – Sept. 22 – 26, 2025 

 

 

Thank you again to our fabulous Hazel Trembath PAC for hosting the welcome back barbecue 

as part of our meeting the teacher event on Thursday evening.  It was great to see so many 

families attend and I hope that families got a chance to tour the school and connect with 

teachers.  

 

Events for Next Week 

Tuesday September 23  Music Program 

Wednesday September 24  Music Program 

Friday September 26  Music Program  

 

Students Walking Home from Settlers Park 

If your student has permission to walk home from the bus at Settlers Park on a regular basis, 

please email Ms. Reeves (breeves@sd43.bc.ca) to let her know. Please also include whether 

they will be walking home alone or with other students / parents. We are compiling a list to 

help our staff monitor student dismissal from the bus and appreciate your help. 

 

School Music Program / Dates for Winter Concerts 

Our school-wide music program commenced this past week.  All of our classes will be 

participating in music instruction with an instructor from Place des Arts in Coquitlam.  Music 

instruction will happen once per week this fall, leading to our winter concerts in December.   

We will be hosting two winter concerts for families to watch.  They are scheduled for the 

following dates and times.  

 

Tuesday   December 9   1:15 pm 

Wednesday December 10  10:30 am  

 

School Cash On line items requiring your attention 

Families, if you have not done so already, please log into your SchoolCash Online account 

and complete the District School Policies Form 2025-2026 for each of your students. If you think 

you may want to volunteer for class trips this year, please also complete the District School 

Volunteer Application Form 2025-2026 and send your criminal record check to Ms. Reeves. If 
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you have any questions about the SchoolCash Online system, please contact Ms. Reeves 

(breeves@sd43.bc.ca). 

 

Parking at Winslow Site 

For families choosing to drive students to the Winslow school site, we respectfully request that 

you park your vehicle in the large parking lot at the back of the school off of Lemax street.  

There is always ample parking, and students can be walked from the parking lot to the rear 

entrance of our school by the playground.  Thank you.   

 

Medical Alert Forms 

If your child has any medical issues that the school should be aware of, please complete the 

necessary Medical Alert form(s) found on our school website and return it/them to Ms. Reeves 

in the office. The forms can be found by clicking on the “Parent eForms” quick link on the 

school website homepage and then scrolling to the bottom of the page. If you have any 

questions at all, please contact Ms. Reeves – breeves@sd43.bc.ca 
 
Next PAC Meeting – Tuesday October 14th.  
Scheduled for Tuesday, October 14th 7pm in the Citadel Middle School Library.   

*Childcare provided* 

 

Looking for childminders for PAC meetings.  

• Must be at least 12 years of age 

• Have completed the baby sitter training  

• Can provide one personal reference from a current or former Hazel Trembath family 

• Compensation provided  

 

Please reach out to the PAC at pachazeltrembath@gmail.com if you are recommending any 

child minders. 

 

PAC Information  

To stay up to date on PAC meetings, fundraisers and school events: 

 

Visit  https://rebuildhazeltrembath.com 

Follow our Instagram at @hazeltrembathpac  

Join the Facebook group HT Parent Community 

Email pachazeltrembath@gmail.com 

 

September/October School Dates  

September 29  Orange Shirt Day 

September 30  Truth & Reconciliation Day – National Holiday – NO SCHOOL 

October 2   Terry Fox Assembly – 10:30 am  

October 8   Terry Fox Run @ Settler’s Park – Time TBA 

October 13   Thanksgiving Holiday – NO SCHOOL 

October 14   Student Photos 

October 17   Interim Reports sent home 

October 17   PAC Hot Lunch 

October 23   Parent Teacher Interviews – Early Dismissal 1:40 pm  

October 24   Provincial Professional Development Day – NO SCHOOL 

October 31   Halloween 

  

Link to school calendar: 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/hazeltrembath/Lists/Calendar/calendar.aspx 
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